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Thank you for accepting my written testimony regarding SB 348.  I have been a long 

time advocate for gun safety and was very acting in obtaining Measure 114 qualifying 

signatures and passage by the voters.  In the past. as a government administrator in 

California,  I implemented many pieces of legislation successfully.  With that 

background I know how important it is that the provisions of SB 348 are clear and 

fully support the provisions of the law passed by the voters.   

 

Today more children were killed while in school by a shooter.  Why in the world would 

anyone consider weakening the provisions of Measure 114 knowing that this will 

happen again and again until we pass laws, fund them and enforce them that stops 

the carnage? 

 

                  Ann Barkley 

 


